From: Colin Williams

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:32 PM **To:** DiLeo, Alexis < <u>ADiLeo@a2gov.org</u>>

Subject: Re-Zoning on stadium

My name is Colin Williams. I live at 540 Burwood Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48103. My house and my neighbors house (580 Burwood ave) are exempted from the new zoning proposal. You can see a small cutout around our houses in the proposed image of the re zoning. In my mind we could have huge developments surrounding our tiny houses! I am all for the re zoning and allowing denser housing but I would like to also propose that our two houses are included in the re zoning. If a large condo complex or housing development is to be built where the Goodyear is now I'd rather have my house be able to be absorbed into the plot of land rather than be excluded from it. I will try and attend the zoning meeting on Tuesday the 14th. If you have any questions please let me know, feel free to contact me at this email or 734-476-4637.

Thank you for your time Colin Williams